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SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN 
SBD No. 007-2022 

 

 
To : All Interested/Accredited Suppliers 

 

 Please be advised that “Notarized Omnibus Sworn Statement” shall no longer 

be required for submission since the ABC for this particular procurement is below 

PhP50,000.00 as stated in Section 53.9 of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules and 

Regulations (F. Small Value Procurement).  

 

 Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

        ROBERT G. ATIENZA 

           BAC Chairperson 

 

November 18, 2022 
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